
From: Alfredo Cristobal [acristobal@ine.es] 
Sent: 21 April 2008 18:37 
To: DOMAIRON Cindy (ESTAT); GUEYE Gallo (ESTAT); RAVETS Christian 
(ESTAT); FRANKFORD Ligia (ESTAT) 
Subject: Re: Reminder: Review of Volume 1 of the updated System of National 
Accounts 
 
Dear Gallo: 
 
After a complete and consolidate first reading of the draft chapters of SNA93 rev.1, 
carried out by the national accountants of INE, no further substancial observations about 
the major methodological issues have been found. Therefore, in our opinion, these drafts 
should be approved. 
 
I apologize for delaying this mail 
Best regards 


